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Hon. Doug Downey October 26th 2023 
Attorney General 
McMurtry-Scott Bldg 11th Flr, 720 Bay St. 
Toronto, ON M7A 2S9 

Sent via e-mail: doug.downey@ontario.ca 

Re: Call for an Amendment to the Legislation Act, 2006 

Dear Mr. Downey, 

Please be advised that at the Regular Council Meeting on October 25th 2023, the Town of Plympton-
Wyoming Council passed the following motion, supporting the attached resolution from the Township 
of McKellar regarding a Call for an Amendment to the Legislation Act, 2006. 

Motion 10 
Moved by Councillor Kristen Rodrigues 
Seconded by Councillor John van Klaveren 
That Council support item ‘L’ of correspondence from the Township of McKellar regarding a Call for 
an Amendment to the Legislation Act, 2006. 

Carried. 

If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email at ekwarciak@plympton-wyoming.ca.   

Sincerely, 

Erin Kwarciak 
Clerk 
Town of Plympton-Wyoming  

cc: Sent via e-mail 
Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Bob Bailey, MPP Sarnia-Lambton 
The Association of Ontario Municipalities (AMO) 
Neil Oliver, CEO & President, Metroland Media Group 
All Ontario Municipalities  
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